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Notice of extension of voting 
period for the Hastings  
Constituency by-election

I have reviewed current and projected Covid-19 alert levels 
and am satisfied that they may present difficulties for some 
electors to return completed voting papers for the Hastings 
Constituency by-election currently underway. I have therefore 
extended the voting period for this by-election by two weeks. 
Voting will now close at midday on Friday 24 September 2021.

Hastings Constituency electors are reminded:
1.	 That anyone who has not received a voting paper should ring  

0800 666 937 to arrange for one to be mailed to you or, if  
Covid-19 alert levels allow, call into the Hawke’s Bay Regional Council 
office, 159 Dalton Street, Napier or the Hastings District Council 
office, 207 Lyndon Road East, Hastings during normal office hours  
to vote on-site.

2.	 That electors should complete their voting paper and post them 
in their nearest NZ Post box as soon as possible up to Monday 20 
September and thereafter drop them into either the Hawke’s Bay 
Regional Council or Hastings District Council offices.

3.	 That a map of the NZ Post boxes in the Hastings Constituency  
area is available from hbrc.govt.nz, search: #constituencies
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